

Board of Directors

May 26, 2015

Christa Schmidt MasterCraft Coatings, Inc. 31376 Industrial Road Livonia MI 48150

Dear Christa,

On behalf of our Association at Tanglewood Sawgrass, we want to express our gratitude to you and your staff for the outstanding paint project with Mastercraft over the past 7 weeks. We were impressed with your preparation, the meeting you so graciously hosted with our Committees, the communication enabling our community to be aware of every step of the process and the follow up. You and your staff have displayed the utmost in professionalism from the office staff to each crew member on site. This entire job was perfect from the beginning to the very end.

We are hoping to work with you again in the future for our next paint project in 2020 -2022.

Very truly yours,

Elaene Doinidis

President

Mark Laukoff

rîce President

Treasurer

Jill Beattie

Secretary

Penny Sepanski Director